
 

The Draft Vision for Chelford Neighbourhood Plan 

Chelford will continue to grow as a thriving community, embracing positive change, 
but retaining its strong links with, and easy access to, the surrounding countryside.  
Change in the parish must be sustainable, demonstrate real progress in meeting the 
needs of residents of all ages and yet conserve and enhance those natural features 
which are strongly valued by the community.  Any new developments must bring 
long term benefits to the community; be of a scale and design, which reflects the 
character of a semi-rural parish; be supported by an appropriate infrastructure and 
provide a housing mix, which reflects local needs. 
 
 
We asked - Do you agree with the draft vision? 
 
 

 

 

 

Your strong response enables the planning team to move 
forward based on the agreed vision statement. 


